
 

Appendix 3  
 

Analysis of RIDDOR Reporting  
 
Three RIDDOR reports were submitted to the HSE (Health and Safety Executive) within the period 1st 

April to 30th June 2024, inclusive. 

1. Adwick 25/04/24 
Elderly lady fell whilst pushing a shopping trolley with her friend towards the car park, 
received medical treatment from staff and taken to hospital via ambulance as a precaution. 

 
2. Hillsborough 30/04/24 

Lady stumbled getting off the no. 97 bus at stand 5, sprained left ankle taken to hospital via 
ambulance as a precaution. 

 
3. Halfway 18/06/24 

Elderly lady fell near the cabin area at Halfway park and ride, resulting in cut to her head and 
injury to hip, ambulance called by MOP, staff did not witness the event.  Upon investigation 
there was no specific cause of the trip i.e. broken kerbs. 

 
 
 


